[ LETTER OF INSTRU%‘B%(;N] NO. 3, November 12,

TO: Department of Social Welfare and Developmen, Department of
Education, Department of Foreign Affairs and Department of Labor
and Employment

Date: 12 November 2007

Kindly review and upgrade mechanisms and services for ready access and rapid
response to young people and Overseas Filipino Workers (OFWs) in extreme
difficulty, so they would not be driven to desperate acts. You should consider setting
up toll-free hotlines and assistance groups in areas where there are many poor
youths and OFWs especially seamen with no fixed base.

(SGD.) GLORIA MACAPAGAL-ARROYO

By the President:

(SGD.) EDUARDO R. ERMITA
Executive Secretary

Source: Supreme Court E-Library
This page was dynamically generated by the E-Library Content Management System (E-LibCMS)



